
From: Jasemen Hatcher <Jasemen.Hatcher@cityofchicago.org>  
Sent: Monday, March 27, 2023 11:38 AM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Cc: Maribel Barreto <Maribel.Barreto@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: RE: Travel Request for CDPH Staff 
 
Good Morning Steve, 
This email confirms I attended the NLC Conference in ATL from 3.14.23-3.16.23. I have submitted the 
proper documentation for the City to receive reimbursement for the flight from National League of 
Cities. I accrued no additional expenses. Please see the attached.  
 
Thank you, 

Jasemen Hatcher 
(pronounce as ‘Jazz-men’) 
Recovery Team Project Manager 
Chicago Department of Public Health – MICAH 
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